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Date: 06/10/2022 

 

Year 12 Trip UK Universities and Apprenticeship Search Fair on Friday 14 October 2022   
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
In order to provide careers advice and support to your child, all of Year 12 will be attending the UK 
Universities and Apprenticeship Search Fair on Friday 14 October 2022.  This is an opportunity for 

students to develop their knowledge and understanding about the university and apprenticeship opportunities 
available to them once they have completed their A levels.     
 
Students will leave the Academy at 10.20am so they will need to attend form time at 8.30am and lesson 
1 as usual. Students will be escorted to the fair which is being held at Tottenham Stadium by public transport 

with their teachers.  We have TFL free travel for schools for the journey, if your child is making their own way 
home, they will need an oyster/contactless card with sufficient funds available to travel back. Students will 

have the opportunity to explore and look around any of the exhibits and stalls on offer and learn about the 
variety of options they have available to them helping them prepare for when they have completed their A 

Level or BTEC level 3 qualifications at Sixth Form.    
 
Students will need to wear appropriate professional clothing (Sixth Form uniform) and bring a packed 

lunch or money to purchase lunch, free school meals will be available to collect before we depart for 
those that are entitled to them and request with their tutor. We will return back to the Academy by 

approximately 3.45pm. 
 
You can give consent for your child to be dismissed from Tottenham Stadium at 2.30pm or travel 
back to the Academy with us and be dismissed from Walthamstow Academy. Please state this 

clearly when you consent. 
 
Please ensure you consent on Arbor by Friday 7 October.    
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
Amrita Bains    
Assistant Principal  
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